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Headteacher’s Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Firstly, congratulations to all those children who competed in Monday’s Spelling Bee 

competition. Our lower school Spelling Bee competitors kicked off the day and what a close 

competition it was! Our upper school children also competed resiliently and the winners 

certainly deserved their house points! A huge well done to everyone who took part - including 

in the first and second round that was held in class. Well done everyone! 

Last week marked the introduction of our school times table competitions. This exciting new 

weekly event gives classes the opportunity to compete against each other while developing their 

maths skills in a fun and engaging way. It has been fantastic to see so many children 

enthusiastically participating and practicing their times tables. Times tables are an essential skill 

that supports many areas of maths, and it’s fantastic to see so many of you putting in so much 

effort. Incredibly, last week alone, children across the entire school answered over 100,000 times 

tables correctly! Let’s continue our hard work and dedication to practicing our times tables. 

The children participating in the 3PR Club have been diligently preparing posters to promote the 

initiative and creating token boxes for each classroom. Beginning next week, you will see them 

outside the school in the mornings, awarding tokens to children who walk, bike, or scoot to 

school. If your child must travel to school by car, please consider parking further away and 

walking a short distance. This practice, known as ‘Park and Stride,’ will also qualify for a token. 

Each term, classes will compete for the prestigious 3PR trophy and a reward afternoon for their 

class. We encourage you to support your child by guiding them to the adults and children in 

high-visibility vests in the mornings to collect their tokens. Additionally, there are still a few 

available spots in the 3PR Club. If your child is interested in becoming a 3PR ambassador, please 

sign them up via ScoPay today. 

Lastly, please remember that our ‘Book Look’ will be taking place next week, offering you the 
chance to engage with your child’s learning and review all the work they have completed since 
September. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Samantha Edwards 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupil of the Week 
 

Cowell:  Jessica 
Seuss:  Aadiya 
Walliams:  Leo 

Lewis:  Isabelle B 
Dahl:  Max 

Rowling:  Cerys 
Tolkien:  Sienna 
Morpurgo:  Jude 
Pullman:  Taelan 

 

Award for 
Outstanding Manners 
Gilbert – Cowell Class 

Holly – Morpurgo Class 
 

PE Award 
Aroush – Morpurgo Class 

 
Spellers Award 
Morpurgo Class 

 
Mrs Siddall’s Attendance Award 

Morpurgo Class 99% 



 

 

 
Coming Up This Half Term  
 

Friday 31st January Year 6 Stubbers Residential Final Payment Due Today 
 

Monday 3rd February Year 4 Superstars Trip – email sent 8th January 
 

Tuesday 4th February Book Look – email sent 16th January 
 

Friday 7th February Deposit due for Residential Trip 2026 (current years 5’s) – email sent 16th 
January 

Monday 10th February Year 4 Trip to Colchester Castle - email sent 8th January 

Thursday 13th February  Year 3 Anciant Egyptian Day. Parent volunteers needed - email sent 9th 
January 

Friday 14th February Year 5 Enterprise Day Tudors – Please join us at 9.15am, email sent 30th 
January  
 

Friday 28th February Year 4 Enterprise Day Romans – Please join us at 9.15am, email sent 29th 
January 

Friday 28th February School Disco – email sent 20th January 
 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day - Details to follow 
 

Friday 14th March Book Fayre - Details to follow 
 

Friday 28th March All Clubs finish 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE 

 
The national expectation for attendance is 96%.  The government has clarified the 
position regarding the term ‘regular’ attendance.  It means children must be in 
school EVERY DAY.  Every second counts at Perryfields.  We must work together 
to improve attendance and punctuality even more. 
                                                                                          
             

Year 3 95.7% 

Year 4 96.2% 

Year 5 99.1% 

Year 6 97.0% 

 
 

Year 5  
666  



 
 
Please see below our menu. 
 
 
Please note that we can also provide a packed lunch if your child would prefer this.  This will be 
either the baguette, wrap or soft roll and also includes a drink, fruit, cucumber sticks and the 
dessert of the day.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


